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“THINK GIFT – THINK GALLERY”
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Website: www.leongathagallery.com.au

Facebook & Instagram: Leongatha Art and Craft Gallery

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________

New Opening Hours:

Leongatha Gallery is now open six days a week – Monday to Friday from 10:00am to 2:00pm and

Saturday from 10:00 to 1:00pm. We should now be open as expected, barring any unforeseen events.

DISPLAY COMMITTEE REPORT - by Glenda Beresford.

We were delighted to have lots of summer/beach themed artwork

to hang on the gallery walls in January and February. The gallery

had a very beachside atmosphere. Jenny Gray’s display as the

feature artist attracted lots of positive comments. The current

Gallery display is Easter in Autumn. Unfortunately, we did not

receive many new art works to put on the walls, so most of them

have been up before. Nevertheless, we have a lovely display of

Jennifer Warburton’s paintings as our feature artist.

Our next theme is Abstract/3D sculpture & will go up on Sunday May 5th.

Bob Hickman will be our feature artist. We are hoping that our members
who paint might come up with something interesting for this theme.

New member Gail Franks makes wonderful watercolour cards, and she will

bring in some larger artwork for the walls.



PAINTERS GROUP REPORT - by Maree Blore

Our talented painters continue to bring inspiration and companionship to our Tuesday art sessions (in the

Leongatha Guide Hall). The Yesim Gozukara granulation workshop (which is booked out) is coming up quickly.

We have stocked up on some new paints and we’re ready for this exciting method of adding texture and

interest to our watercolour paintings.

Another lovely trip is planned for May 21, to attend the Watercolour Society’s exhibition “Luminous Art show”

at the Victorian Art Society in Melbourne. At this stage, we are planning to catch the bus from Leongatha into

Melbourne. We will certainly be full of new ideas and look forward to practicing what we have learnt.

is something that makes you breathe with a
different kind of happiness – Anni Albers

Gift Vouchers - Not sure what to purchase for that special person,
The Gallery now has Gift Vouchers.


